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Conference Attended: World Anti-Bullying Forum 2017, Stockholm, Sweden. 

 

Thanks to receiving a College of Medicine and Health Travel Bursary I was able to attend the 

World Anti-Bullying Forum in Stockholm, Sweden. This was a large conference and it was 

attended by renowned researchers working in the area of bullying from all over the world.  

This was my first time attending an international conference and I had the chance to give 

two oral presentations “Collaborating with Young People in Cyberbullying Research” and 

Cyberbullying and Young People: Behaviours, Experiences, Resolutions”. I was fortunate to 

be able to discuss my work with researchers and practitioners with vast experience in the 

area of cyberbullying. It was encouraging to see the support for participatory research and 

for involving young people in efforts to tackle bullying. 

 It was a great opportunity to network and create links with other researchers working in 

the area both here in Ireland and internationally. It was useful to engage with current 

research in the area and uplifting to see such passion and commitment for bettering the 

lives of young people.  

  

 


